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To whom it may concern, 

I strongly object to the Plasrefine proposal. I am concerned about the potential leakage of microplastics into 
the surrounding environment and waterways, especially given than it is so close to a residential area. My 
husband and I moved to the Southern Highlands specifically for its green, open landscape, slower pace and 
clean country air - all of which are threatened by this proposal. Moss Vale is small, regional town and does not 
have the road infrastructure to support a development of this size. This proposal will significantly increase 
traffic, air and noise pollution.  

I understand that GHD has suggested that those residents close to the facility should limit their time outdoors if 
they wish to limit their exposure to pollutants. A big part of  why we moved here from Sydney was so that we 
could have a backyard and more outdoor space for our son to play in, so if that is their proposed solution 
(which is frankly, astonishing), we would unfortunately need to consider leaving the Southern Highlands, as I 
expect many others would as well.  

Moss Vale is not the right site for this development. 

Thank you. 
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